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Comments: 
I have lived on University Drive 34 years. Before a two hour parking restriction was put in place on our street, it was 
always lined with cars, presumably University students and staff. The cars would sit all day and there was no way to 
park near our own homes. Once the parking was restricted, residents and students and University staff could all 
park here within  
reason. I fail to see how lifting the restrictions will improve conditions. Lifting the zoning bylaws and now parking 
restrictions seems like a step backwards. These bylaws and restrictions should be updated of course but simply 
eliminating them is irresponsible and shows a complete lack of foresight. Why couldn’t the City slow down the 
decision making to see where the housing is being built and then decide where parking restrictions need to be 
eliminated . It seems that that is how they were put in place to begin with and worked. Thank you for your 
consideration.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




